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I would like to thank the owner and staff at Infinity Design Studios for the great 
job they have done with our new web site. They made a difficult task very easy. 
We anticipate some additional features in the near future such as a PA MUFON 
Store, and a recent sightings report page. I've looked at hundreds of UFO 
related web sites and I truly believe we now have one of the very best looking 
sites in the field of UFOLOGY. Again, great job Patrick. 
 
You can visit them at www.infinitydesignstudios.com  
 
Note: any member of PA Mufon will receive a 10% discount on any services 
provided by Infinity Design Studios.  Just mention the offer. 


